
 

27/24 of 2015-11-08 

  

Asoc. Prof. Dr. Corneliu Moldovan 

General Director 

Institutul National de Medicina Complementara si Alternativa Bucuresti  

 

RE: The Academic Union membership 

  

Dear Asoc. Prof. Dr. Corneliu Moldovan, 

  

Previously, we wrote to you concerning the Summit of Leaders on 

15th December, 2015 in Oxford Town Hall hosted by Europe Business Assembly 

and its partners The Academic Union, Oxford and the International Club of 

Leaders. 

 We have few more reasons to mention for you to consider your participation 

in the December event. 

 During this conference you will have the opportunity to establish links with 

other academics and higher education institutions for future cooperation on: 

- exchange of students, graduates and post-graduates for training, research and 

internship; 

- exchange of researchers in order to conduct joint research, teaching and 

support in continuing education; 

- encouraging and supporting collaborative research programmes and 

projects; 

- exchanging information in your field of expertise. 

 

 



  

The programme Committee of the Summit of Leaders has scheduled the joining 

ceremony of new members of the Academic Union, Oxford during the open 

science conference ‘Prime Business Destinations: Innovative Aspects of the 

University City Development’ on 15th December, 2015 in Oxford Town Hall. 

Details of the event are available 

here: http://oau.ebaoxford.co.uk/index.php/about-oxford-summit 

  

On behalf of the Summit of Leaders Organizing Committee we would like to 

express our appreciation to you for your consistent activity in science, culture 

and education as well as the enhancement of education in all spheres of human 

activity and the intellectual development of modern society. 

  

We are delighted to invite you to join our modern academic community, The 

Academic Union, Oxford (AU). Currently, the AU amounts to more than 140 

members, including Rectors, Vice-Chancellors, Doctors, Professors and 

prominent scientists from over 30 countries. It is a joint initiative of the Club of 

Rectors of Europe, Europe Business Assembly and the global scientific 

community. 

  

It is also possible become a member of the Academic Union in your field of 

expertise in absentia. 

  

We are pleased to invite you to participate in the forum and present your 

achievements and new projects to Academic Union members and EBA 

participants. The attached file contains an invitation for the AU membership. 

  

Please contact your Event Manager regarding accreditation and application is 

your participation is scheduled. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

  

Kind Regards, 

…………………………..  

Event Manager 

The Academic Union, Oxford     

  

For accreditation please contact 
 


